Dear Praying Friends,

## IMMEDIATE E-MAIL ADDRESS CHANGE! OUR NEW E-MAIL ADDRESS: mlphilippi@tampabay.rr.com

"I thank my God upon every remembrance of you, always in every prayer of mine for you all making request with joy, for your fellowship in the Gospel from the first day until now." Philippians 1:3-5

Thank you so very much for your faithful prayers, encouragement and financial support that you have given this past year. We thank God daily for the part that you have had in the ministry of *Becoming a Christian Organization, Inc.* We want you to know how very much we appreciate your contributions to this on-going work.

As you will recall, our Board of Directors decided last year to offer the fundamental missionaries serving in foreign counties the opportunity to print the book, *Becoming a Christian*, in the country where they are serving and to take the responsibility of its distribution. Because of this great need Becoming a Christian Organization is offering them a grant of 50% for the first 2,000 books to be printed in their language. Because of your love offerings, you are making this possible. We thank God for the requests that we have received to the present date from the Dominican Republic, Argentina and Brazil to print the book in their countries.

It is exciting to see how the Lord is opening many opportunities to share the Gospel through SKYPE, e-mail, internet, phone contacts and home Bible studies as we serve Him here and around the world. This keeps us extremely busy! Again, we thank you for standing with us and having a part in this ministry. We are so very grateful for all that you have done for us. May God richly bless you!

With sincere appreciation,

Pastor Myron and Dotty Philippi

## Remember to change our address to:

## mlphilippi@tampabay.rr.com

Becoming a Christian Org. Inc. 6465 99th Way N. #17B St. Petersburg, FL 33708 727-393-7846 www.becoming-a-christian.org